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KING EDWARD VII SCHOOL 

A LEVEL RESULTS 2018 
 

Students at King Edward VII School are celebrating in light of achieving excellent A Level  
examination results this summer.  The results will enable students to pursue their chosen  
courses at many of the top universities in the country, including Oxford and Cambridge. 
 
Additionally, from 594 examination entries: 
 
 60.3% of all entries were A* - B (increase of 3.4% on the 2017 results) 
 31.0% of all entries were A* - A (increase of almost  3% on the 2017 results) 
 10.6% of all entries were A* (increase of 4% on the 2017 results) 
 3 students achieved 4 A* grades 
 5 students achieved 3 A* grades 
 37 students achieved one A* or more 
 The average grade for the best 3 A Levels is B - 
 The pass rate was 97.5% 
 Four students will be heading off to Oxford and Cambridge 
 Five students will be studying Medicine at top universities 
 Two students will be studying Dentistry at top universities 
 
Linda Gooden, Headteacher, stated that, ‘Our wonderful Year 13 students have continued the 
tradition of performing exceptionally well at A Level and they should be delighted with their  
results.  They have demonstrated commitment, hard work and a genuine passion for learning to 
secure another strong set of results for the School. 
 
Thank you to parents, staff and governors who have all contributed to the success of our superb 
students.’  
 

Note for Editors 
King Edward VII School is a diverse, split site, 11 – 18 comprehensive secondary School based at Darwin 

Lane and Glossop Road, Sheffield, with 1650 students, including 500 in the Sixth Form. 
Ofsted 2018 – A good School, with outstanding leadership and management and an outstanding Sixth 

Form. 
For further information please contact: 

Ms Linda Gooden – Headteacher on 0114 268 2477 


